
 
March 23, 2022 

VILLAGE OF SULLIVAN 
PO BOX 6 

SULLIVAN, WISCONSIN 53178 
(262) 593-2388 

 
 
 

The Personnel Committee Meeting was called to order by Trustee Kernodle at 
5:30 pm on Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. 
The meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. 
Board members present:  Gary Kernodle, Sean Kevin and Randy McHugh. 
  
Discussion about the future vision of the Department of Public Works 
The Personnel Committee discussed what the future vision of the Public Works 
will look like once the sewer project is completed later this year.  The Personnel 
Committee agrees that the Village would benefit from hiring a full-time Public 
Works employee.  More discussion will be held at the next meeting. 
 
Set-up next meeting date 
The Personnel Committee will meet on Wednesday, April 13, 2022 at 5:30pm. 
 
Adjourn 
A McHugh/Kevin motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Personnel 
Committee meeting at 6:04pm.  
 
 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted:  03/25/2022 


